
Uniform Policy at Meadowhead Community Infant School and Nursery 
 

School uniform promotes equality and gives children an added sense of belonging. All children coming to school 

prepared for the day and taking a pride in how smart they are. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

White polo shirt – 

with or without logo 

Red sweatshirt or 

cardigan – with or 

without logo 

Sensible black 

footwear 

Grey trousers 

or shorts 
Grey 

skirt 

Grey 

pinafore 

Red gingham dress 

for Summer term 

Keeping warm in ventilated 

classrooms 

If you feel an extra layer is needed, 

we would strongly encourage wearing 

layers under the school uniform so 

that we can uphold the reasons why 

the uniform has been put in place.  

We would suggest a vest, white t-shirt 

or a base layer under the polo shirt. 



 

 
 

                      PE Kit 
 

                      Children come to school in their PE kit on their class’s allocated PE day.  Our PE Kit is: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE in colder weather 

Children have PE both indoors and outdoors throughout the year.  You are welcome to send in some warmer clothes for the 

outdoor sessions. 

 

Please put your child’s name in all their school uniform, there are 30 children in your child’s class all wearing the same clothes. 

 

 

 

 

Black shorts Black pumps Plain white t-shirt 



 

 
 

                      Important facts for parents and carers 

     

          Our uniform policy has been created by school, we have listened to the views of parents/carers; pupils; staff and     

          governors and have acted inline with DFE guidance (November 2021).  We aim to ensure that our uniform upholds the  

          high standards that we expect at Meadowhead Infant school, whilst being affordable to all and comfortable to wear. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The colours of our uniform is 

widely available in a range of 

shops 

 

A plain jumper/cardigan or 

polo shirt without a logo is 

acceptable 

We hold a uniform swap-shop. 

Parents and carers are 

welcome to donate high quality 

uniform at the end of the year.  

Our team of excellent helpers 

then sort out the uniform to 

that parents and carers can 

take whatever they need. 

Great for the environment and 

the bank balance. 

Please speak to the school 

office or our pupil wellbeing 

officer if you find yourself in a 

position where you cannot 

purchase uniform for your 

child. 
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